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STATE OF

COLORADO Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Notice of SL-8 Inspection Reschedule / Elk Creek Mine / C1981-022

Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us> Fri, Sep 22, 2023 at 3:50 PM
To: Doug Smith <Doug.Smith@oxbow.com>

Cc: "Beckett, Stanley F" <sbeckett@blm.gov>, "Mackinnon, Daniel K" <dmackinnon@osmre.gov>, daniel.gray@usda.gov,
"kjfarmer11@gmail.com" <kjfarmer11@gmail.com>, Mike Ludlow <Mike.Ludlow@oxbow.com>

Hello All:

| am writing to inform you that Leigh will not be able to conduct the SL-8 inspection for EIk Creek Mine that is currently
scheduled for 10/3-10/4, as he had to travel to the UK on short notice for a family matter.

Given Leigh's familiarity with this site, it makes sense that he be the one to conduct the release inspection. Accordingly, we
will need to reschedule this inspection, possibly to later in the month. Leigh will reach out with potential dates upon his
return.

| apologize for the inconvenience. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.
Best Regards,

Amy Eschberger
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist
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